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What’s Going On With Our Club… 
 

 

Next General Meeting:  Tuesday, January 19th at 7:30 PM at the 
Tillman Post, 9 Eckerson Ave. Akron, NY.   
 

February Combo Board/General Meeting: Tuesday, February 
15th at 7:30 PM at the Tillman Post, 9 Eckerson Ave. Akron, NY.   
 

March Combo Board/General Meeting:  Tuesday, March 15th at 
7:30 PM at the Tillman Post, 9 Eckerson Ave. Akron, NY.   
 

Apparel:  We sell t-shirts, sweatshirts and caps!!  Other styles and 
sizes subject to availability.  Call 741-NESS for details!!   
 

Club Bonfire:  Our annual club bonfire in February will be held if the 
weather cooperates. We are looking for donations help organizing 
the event.  If you would like to help, please contact the Sno-Phone 
at 741-NESS (6377) or stop into a meeting. 

Club Officers 
  President:  Al Wolbert 

  Vice President:  - 

  Secretary:  Robyn Cierniak  
  Treasurer:  Rich McNamara 

  Sergeant of Arms:  Jeff Wilson 

  Trail Coordinator:  Tim Naab 

  Board Member:  Kevin Gaik 

  Board Member:  Dan Dressel 

  Board Member: Andrew Braunscheidel 

  Board Member:  Matt Schroeder 

  Board Member:  Ray Somers 

  Board Member:  Ron Watts 

  Board Member:  Jake Kelkenberg 

 

 
 

Committees 
 

Legal Committee 

Chairperson:  Al W. 
 

Emergency Response Committee 

Chairperson: Open 
 

Marketing  & Adv Committee 

 Chairperson:  Open 
 

Fundraising Committee 

Chairperson:  Open  
 

Social/PR Committee 

Chairperson:  Frank S. 
 

Membership Committee 

 Chairperson:  Rich M. 
 

Groomer/Equipment Comm. 

Chairperson:  Open 
 

Trails/Landowners Comm.  

Chairperson: Tim N. 
 

Trail Guides Committee 

Chairperson: Curt W. 
 

Newsletter Committee 

Chairperson: Robyn C. 
  

Website Committee 

Chairperson: Robyn C. 
 

Apparel Committee 

Chairperson:  Open                               
 

Safety/Education Committee 

Chairperson: Open 
 

Club Headlines 

Newsletter:  We are e-mailing our newsletters each month.  We are 
trying to manage our funds more efficiently due to cuts in State fund-
ing.  Each member will receive all 12 months right at your computer!!  
If you do not have a computer… call 741-NESS to let us know that you 
would still like your 6 months mailed.  We continue to put a lot of time 
and effort into our newsletters to keep you, as a member, informed 
and involved in what is going on with our club!!    
 

Website:  We have a message board!  So, please take a moment and 
register. Please email us on the “contact us” page if you have any 
questions.  The photo gallery has some great pictures too! 
 

Find us on the web at:  
www.snoseekers.com 

Find us on our Facebook page:  
Northern Erie Sno-Seekers Snowmobile Club 
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WE NEED VOLUNTEERS TO HELP  
PLAN THE CLUB BONFIRE!! 

 

THE BEYER FAMILY HAS GENEROUSLY DONATED THEIR 
GOLF COURSE AS A LOCATION AGAIN — BUT WE ARE 

ALWAYS OPEN TO OTHER LOCATIONS! 
  

CONTACT US ON THE SNO-PHONE, THRU OUR WEBSITE OR 
ON FACEBOOK TO VOLUNTEER TO HELP— OTHERWISE WE 

MAY  NOT HAVE A BONFIRE THIS YEAR!! 
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Hi everyone,  
 

Well so far, this early winter has definitely been a very un-winter!  I am confident that this will be changing in 
January with actual real winter moving into our area.  I hope that everyone is prepared for it and has their 
sleds ready to go!  Don't wait until the last minute to get your sleds registered and insured and don't go out on 
the trails when they open with expired registration and no insurance.  As is always the case, if you see a prob-
lem area on one of our trails please try your best to correct the situation as best you can and then contact the 
club immediately so that we can fix the problem.   
 

I hope many of you had a chance to come to our annual Christmas party that was held on December 12.  As 
always it was a real good time and my thanks go out to all the club members, officers and board members that 
worked again so hard to make this event happen.  This is a true testament to how the Northern Erie Sno Seek-
ers works.  A dedicated group of individuals that work hard at making the goals of this organization happen.   
 

Well I'm hoping that we all soon are able to use our excellent trail system as well as the trials of other 
clubs.  Just remember when you are out there that it take a lot of work from a lot of people to make this 
all happen and as always we could use more help.  Please join us at our next general meeting and have a safe 
ride out there! 
 

Thanks, 
Al Wolbert 

NESS Express     January 2016  

We have some news !!  

Bill Peronne has resigned his position as Club Vice Presi-
dent and Groomer /Equipment Coordinator.   

Bill spent years as an Officer, as a Director 
and as a Chairman on so many different 

committees plus countless hours behind the 
scenes making sure NESS ran well.   

 
The time Bill spent in the groomer “making 
them flat” in the winter or clearing the trails 

in the summer in one of his machines 
helped make our trails some of the best 

around.   
 

All of us at the club would like to  

THANK BILL 

for all the many, many years of hard work  
that he put into the club, so that we can 

have the label of  
“Best Trails in WNY.” 
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2015 LANDOWNER APPRECIATION CHRISTMAS PARTY 
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Akron House of Spirits 
American Legion Auxillary 
Basil Toyota 
Beyer Family 
Bison Nursery 
Bob Duve Pools & Excavation 
Bob Weaver 
Braunscheidel Landscaping 
Brett Dewitt 
Bucks Motorsports, Inc. 
Cappellino's 
Clarence Grille 
Cornerstone Bar & Grille 
Creekside Sales 
D.A. Landscaping 
Dadswell Harris Hill Auto Service 
Dadswell's Service 
Danny D's Landscaping & Lawn Care 
Don Georges Sports Center 
Felbers 
Franks Grille 
Grovers 
Gui's Lumber 
Halfway Auto 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jan-Cen Motorsports 
Joe's Farm Market 
John & Sandy Gaulocher 
Kelkenberg Farms 
Milton Caterpillar 
Muffoletto Family 
Nancy Peronne 
Paul Ast 
Pfentner Family 
Ray Somers 
Robyn Cierniak 
Russell's Steakhouse 
Salvatores Grand Hotel 
Salvatores Italian Gardens Restaurant 
Shannon Landow 
Stanley Jurek 
Stephen Development 
Studio 2000 
The Schies 
Tool Ranch 
United Rentals 
W.A. Peronne Trenching 
Wdowka Family 
Woodstream Nurseries 

THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR CONTRIBUTORS TO THE  
2015 LANDOWNER APPRECIATION CHRISTMAS PARTY!! 

A SPECIAL THANK YOU TO  
OUR MC FOR THE NIGHT  

 

MR. ERIC GLASSMAN!! 

THANK YOU TO ALL OUR ANONYMOUS DONATORS AND ALL THE NESS MEMBERS.   
We sincerely hope we’ve included everyone who donated on our list!! 
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“Thank You” to our Landowners!  
     Our Landowner raffle is here....  

  We draw a name each month from our landowner list.   

The following landowner has won a $50 gift card: 

November : Dave Dzierba 
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ATTENTION LANDOWNERS!! 

 
Please contact the trail coordinator, any officer, the Sno-Phone 

or leave a message on our website if any area of your property 

needs attention this year. We will try to address any issues    

during trail install. We greatly appreciate the use of your land 

for our trails. 

Thanks again for all of your support.  

Without your generosity, we wouldn’t have these wonderful 

trails. 
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